
Subject: Re: Hi Jessica
From: Jessica Duboff <jessica.duboff@lacity.org>
Date: 04/24/2015 10:01 AM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Hi Don-

Thanks for the note. Yes, with PLUM not going as we had hoped, there was a lot
going on after.....

Tricia and I met with LAWA this morning to develop a strategy for next week. So
fingers crossed!

Thanks,
Jessica

On Thu, Apr 23, 2015 at 6:20 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

I wanted to say "hello" after our PLUM Committee meeting the other day but it
seems we both got consumed by the madness that followed.  I hope all is well
with you.

--
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